
 Weekly Wild Wednesday 

October 8
th

, 2025   

What a Week of “Seedy Creativity!” 

 

Upcoming! This 
Saturday! Join us in 
harvesting Native 
Seeds to help stock 
the Seed Library! 

Or Come just to see 
the beauty of the 
Hilltop Gardens! 

Tom and Cheri’s 
2801 S. Cecelia Street 

Sioux City, Iowa 

Noon-2PM! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Marcie shared this 
live action photo she 
took with her GOOD 
camera!  
 

Good-ness! (Ha!) 

The cute bee 
hovering below the 
Monarch is especially 
cute in live action! 

 

 

 



 
 
 

Speaking of Marcie, 
Seeds, and the Seed 
Library, check out her 
article in the Fall Wild 
Ones Journal!   
 
So exciting!!  
 
   Click photos for link!! 

Right and below, Rod Tondreau and Dawn 
organized and led our successful hunt for 
even MORE seed for the Seed Library! Rod, 
Danielle, and Mark Munger led the hunt 
over at Western Iowa Tech’s Prairie, 
Hummingbird, and Butterfly Gardens!  
Stay tuned for Mark’s podcast later this 

year! We will send a link! 

  Rod and his 
students collected 
ALL of the seed for 
these projects by 
HAND and managed 
these areas into the 
gorgeousness they 

are today! 

Those are TALL!!  

 
THANK YOU to 
EVERYONE who 
helped collect all those 
seeds for the Seed 

Library! 

 
Special thanks to Rod for GROWING these 

Native Plants!! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YQkYWI5b91A
https://www.kwit.org/people/mark-munger
https://members.wildones.org/wp-content/images/sites/93/2025/09/WOJ_Fall_2025.pdf
https://members.wildones.org/wp-content/images/sites/93/2025/09/WOJ_Fall_2025.pdf


While you are harvesting seeds, keep an eye out for natural seed items you 

can repurpose as Native Plant Decorations in your own settings! 

  Dotty made THESE out of recycled Milkweed Pods!  Wooooooowww!!! 

  We are in flat out DECORATING 
MODE at The O’Connor House 
representing Loess Hills Wild Ones!  
 
We were honored to be selected to 
decorate the Impact Room, which is 
the very first room guests will see in 
this Historical Home!  The O’Connor 
House is open to the public the 
FIRST TWO weekends in November, 
so mark your calendars and GO! It’s 
a wonderful way to kick off the 
Holiday Season!  

  We used Wild Sumac that we 
cut and hung LAST YEAR in the 
dark garage to slowly dry, while 
leaving PLENTY behind for the 
Wild! 

Milkweed Angels, Hummingbirds, 
and Stars decorated with feathers, 
Oak Acorns, Pinecones, and 
plenty of gorgeous non-native 
items we have been making BY 
HAND for a year-- or more! 

THANK YOU to Cheri for teaching 
us to be artists, and hosting so 
many fabulous and FUN  
Garden Artisan days!  

Join us for these 
upcoming events! 
Click for details!   

https://www.dchsne.org/
https://loesshills.wildones.org/events/


Wishing you a week filled with “Seedy Adventures!” 
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https://loesshills.wildones.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/52/2024/01/Winter-Sowing-Steps-NO-PHOTOS.pdf
https://loesshills.wildones.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/52/2024/01/Winter-Sowing-Steps-NO-PHOTOS.pdf
https://homegrownnationalpark.org/the-map
https://loesshills.wildones.org/newsletters/
https://loesshills.wildones.org/newsletters/
https://loesshills.wildones.org/

